Anne Cortez

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Follow Up Flag:

Flag Status:

Dear WebFCR User,

donotreply_from_webfcr@faa.gov

Friday, October 28, 2016 1:38 PM

alc@conspecinternational.com

Rodney.Murphy@faa.gov; Timothy.J.Pawlowitz@faa.gov; Lorena.Carvajal@faa.gov;
thomas.ahn@faa.gov

FAA Concurrence of Record TRK 160256, Project: OATR RENEWAL

Follow up
Flagged

The above record submitted to FAA for coordination, TRK 160256 is assigned an FAA Coordination number NG T160397
and indicates FAA’s concurrence. Please note that this does not constitute authority to transmit. A formal application
that includes reference to this FAA Coordination number needs to be filed with the FCC. Your authority to transmit must
be obtained from the FCC.

Please note that this coordination expires on 4/26/2017. If you need an extension, please send your request via the
inquiry option in WebFCR, available for this assignment under the "Dashboard" tab.

This is an automated message. Please login to WebFCR.faa.gov to respond if there are any questions.

WebFCR Team



